PUBLIC NOTICE

01 June 2022
g WATER SUPPLY INTERRQ_RTION IN ONVERWACHT

Notice is h'ereby given to residents that the supply of water to Onverwacht will be
interrupted due to repair of major pipe burst (road crossing) that will take place
today at Ngoako Ramahlodi street, the 01 June 2022 as follows:

The Maintenance team will embark on the repair of pipe burst and water supply
will be interrupted from 09h30 until 15h00 during the day to allow enough time for
repairs to be done.

The Municipality would like to apologize to affected residents for the

inconvenience caused asa result this intervention. Water supply will be #éstored
as soon as the repairs are completed.

Enquiries can be directed to: Mr MA Shiko (Manager Water Services) at: 014 762
1474/ Cell: 082 411 0119.

Kind fegards:

MM cocquh g

MUNICIPAL MANAGER




